
World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP •Telephone 0208 360 1001
office@grangeparkprimary.org •www.grangeparkprimary.org
Headteacher: Tijen Hassan

Tuesday 16 July 2024

Dear Parents

Return of 1:1 pupil Chromebooks

As your child is shortly leaving Grange Park, the Chromebook, charger and case loaned to them
should be returned to their class teacher in good condition and working order no later than
Friday 19 July. Your child’s class teacher has already spoken to the children about this.

If, between the date of return and the end of term, any learning involves the use of a
Chromebook, there will be devices available in class.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation as this enables us to reallocate Chromebooks in advance
of pupils starting in Year 1.

Yours sincerely

Tracy Murray
Deputy Headteacher




